FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

May 10, 2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Board Contact Bill Burdick, Connie Harry, Janice
Jensen, Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, and Marc Wormser.

Absent — Dotty Raines and Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs
CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell
NOTES —The Notes from the April 12, 2012 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS —"Bella Buzz" - Connie reported that today is the deadline for the "Bella Buzz" is today,
and only a few articles have been turned in. The deadline for the Buzz is May 15. An email has been
sent out as a reminder. There are 22 possible advertisers and 10 have paid.

IRIS is a free service to all homeowners. AMI has set up IRIS. Now, Thordean, Nancy, and Jeanette are
the contact people. If anyone wants to opt out, they should get in touch with a contact person.

Pictorial Directory proof was received and returned to Olan Mills in 10 days. The board approved the
Committee's request to purchase 289 directories to make a total of 650 so that all residents will have a
directory. The people who had their pictures taken got a free directory plus 10% in our contract giving
us 361. Olan Mills gave us a check for $588.00. Then, we will owe for all the directories ordered. This is
a one- time offer as no directories will be printed after this. We will owe about $1,180.00. This will be
less the $588.00 credited to our HOA account.

NEW BUSINESS — None

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned and committee members proceeded to
assemble the three items going out to the Block Captains.



